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Hello family. Shin Chul and Shin Heung continue their North America 

tour.  Discourse on True Mother's Revelations with Japanese subtitles. 

Social media posting tips. Next Blessing webinar tomorrow.     

 

  

   
 

  

News 
 

  

Missionaries Shin Chul and Shin Heung 

continue their tour in North America  
 

Missionaries Shin Chul and Shin Heung Moon continue their tour in North America. 

They visited Niagara Falls, Canada, where they met with leaders and youth from 

Toronto, and Chicago where they met Pastor TL Barrett, and other pastors, who were 

instrumental in the early days of ACLC, and are still active and supportive. They are 

now in Las Vegas, where they will also visit Sedona, Grand Canyon and other locations, 

following True Parents' footsteps. Check out our Facebook and Instagram for more 

pictures! 

  



 

 

  

  

   
 

  

Discourse on True Mother's Revelations now 

available in Japanese 
 

The Discourse on True Mother's Revelations are available with 

Japanese subtitles for lessons 1-9. Lesson 10 coming soon! 
 

  

  

 

  

   
 

  

start course  



 

 

How Can You Help the Movement? Share on 

Social Media! 
 

  

Wondering what you can do practically to support the movement? 

Share Family Fed USA's posts on your social media. For every negative 

impression online, it takes 80 positive impressions to counter it! So 

every voice, every post counts.  

 

Here's a posting tip: 
 

  

  

   
 

   
 

  

Next Blessing Webinar is Tomorrow  
 



 

 

 

 

 

   
 

  

Follow Us 
 

  

register here  




